
Sofia Produce, LLC, doing business as “Truefresh” is recalling cantaloupe sold between October 16, 
2023 and October 23, 2023 due to possible Salmonella contamination. The affected product came 
in cardboard containers, in various sizes, with the “Malichita” label. The product was distributed in 
Arizona, California, Maryland, New Jersey, Tennessee, Illinois, Michigan, Wisconsin, Texas, Florida 
and Canada. Customers can identify the product by looking for the “Malichita” label on the 
packaging, as well as an individual PLU sticker (shown below) on each cantaloupe with the word 
“Malichita” on top and the number “4050” on the bottom, along with the words “Product of Mexico/ 
produit du Mexique”. There have been no illnesses reported in association with this recall, as of now. 
Do not consume or sell any recalled product. Return or dispose of the product. 

Once again Midwest Foods is NOT affected by this recall. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please reach out to your Business Development Associate or call 

Customer Service at 773.927.8870.  

The full recall announcement from the Canadian Food Inspection Agency can be found here. 
If you need additional information about the recall please reach out to Truefresh’s 

representative at (520) 394-7370.
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